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It has been a quiet week without our Year Six pupils where they have had a fabulous time on their camp.  Thank you to all the staff that went along to support this annual event. I would also like to thank all those that were able to help for our end of summer term disco.  The children had a great time as did I watching their dance moves!  I have enjoyed working with your children in several classes this week also. 
I was pleased to receive so many completed questionnaires.  Your feedback is invaluable.  It is great to read that many of you feel very happy about your child’s learning experiences here.  However, it needs noting that I am aware that some would like a greater provision of out of school learning opportunities especially for our younger pupils so we will look into ways we can achieve this over the coming year. Also our out of date website was mentioned on a few of the returned questionnaires.  I can assure you that this will be up and running with an easier to navigate website before we return to school.  I will provide details of how you can access this on Tuesday.  Some parents also raised concerns about supervision during lunchtimes.  We have already addressed this by shortening our lunchtimes to an hour and have employed our wonderful Learning Support Assistants to supervise playtimes and engage our children with games.  If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to pop into school so that we may help.
It has been an extremely busy first term for me yet I feel very settled and happy to be here and am grateful to all those of you who have made me feel so welcome. Hope you all have a fabulous summer. [image: image1.wmf]
A few changes for next year -  I would like to invite parents and family members to join in with our celebration assemblies as well as attend our class assemblies which will take place over the year.  We will inform you of these events using our texting service and are moving all our assembly times to 15:00 to make this a little bit easier for you to manage around work commitments. We are moving away from Golden Time on Fridays to provide our children with broader learning experiences.  We are going to work as a team to provide our whole school with the choices of learning such as: cooking, sewing, linking with our Comenius partners, learning new ICT skills, orienteering to name but a few.  We hope that your children will enjoy learning these new skills and will try and be adventurous when selecting their new activity.

Dates for your Diary
21st July – toy day.  Children are invited to bring a toy in from home if they wish.  
Meet the Teacher – Monday 21st July 15:30 – 16:30
Leavers’ Assembly, Barbecue and Dance – [image: image2.wmf] Monday 21st July 17:30 – 21:00 
End of term – Tuesday 22nd July 14:30 We will be saying our farewells to Mrs Rawding and Mrs Walmsley as they begin the next chapter in their lives.  I have only known both for a short while but I know that they are part of the very essence of Carleton Green and they will be very much missed.  I am sure we will hear about their ventures over the following years.
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been chosen over the year as their class Star of the Week.  On Tuesday we will be ending our year with a Star of the Year assembly.  This is our way of acknowledging those that are wonderful all the time.  As you can imagine this has been an extremely difficult task for the staff at Carleton Green to select only one pupil however, we want to build in our children the aspiration to succeed and to always strive to achieve their best at all times. [image: image3.wmf]We are also announcing our Head/Deputyhead Boys and Head/Deputyhead Girls during this assembly. We have had many applications for the role of prefect and we will be presenting their roles in September.
Reminders:

We have a temporary vacancy for an hour in Early Bird (8-9:00 at £7.65 per hour)  Please let us know if you interested.

Please remember to activate your parentpay account.

Please do not use the car park at school to drop off or collect your child from school.  This space is allocated for the staff of the school and for deliveries only to limit movement during key times when our children are outside.  We want visitors and children to be able to enter and vacate our school building safely without any risk of moving vehicles.

Also if you smoke please be mindful that school is a no smoking site and we would like it for no smoking to take place on or anywhere near our grounds.  Thank you for your cooperation with these matters.[image: image4.png]
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